

## Inspire ~ Empower ~ Succeed

Steele Elementary School 531 Steele Street (517) 676-6510 Mason, Michigan 48854 Fax (517) 676-0295

August 2017

Dear Parents,

The prices for breakfast, hot lunch and milk have been established for the 2017-2018 school year. The student breakfast price is \$1.50 with service from 8:25am until 8:45am. Hot lunch will cost \$2.60 for students and \$4.00 for adults. Parents planning on joining us for lunch should notify the school office on the morning of their visit. If your child brings a lunch from home, milk will be available for \$.50.

Mason Public Schools participates in the Free and Reduced Price Meals program. Families who may qualify for free or reduced lunches are encouraged to complete the form that was mailed to you by Family Services. If you feel your family may qualify and did not receive an application in the mail, contact our office. This is a resource for your family and the district receives additional funds to use for educational programs based on the number of free and reduces meal students. Please be assured that the information you provide on the form is confidential.

In order to reduce paper costs, the district will provide one printed menu to each student at the beginning of the school year. Families may access the menu from the district web page.

Payment for lunch should occur on or before the day it is purchased. You are encouraged to pay for your school lunches in advance. Payment is accepted anytime through the school office-check payment is recommended. Checks are made payable to **Mason Public Schools** or send cash in an envelope with your child's name and teacher's name on it. You can also enjoy the convenience of making a payment online or by phone at **e-Funds for Schools** located on the district website. Charges will only be allowed if no other alternative for lunch is available. **Students will be allowed to charge lunch one day only. The previous charge must be paid before an additional charge will be granted.** 

If you have any questions concerning the lunch program at Steele School, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kevin Dufresne

Principal